
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 2nd November 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As I am sure you are aware, Year 5 will be focusing on Titanic for their topic this half term and to support 

with their learning I would like to share suitable clips of the film with the class. The film is rated a 12A and 

therefore to do so, each child needs parental permission to view it. The clips will be carefully selected, but 

some scenes may feature sensitive language. There will be no nudity or inappropriate images shown over 

the duration of the term. 

In order for your child to watch the clips, please complete the reply slip below and return by Tuesday 6th 

November. No clips will be watched, prior to this date. 

Any questions, please ask. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins        Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher         Head Teacher 

 

 

Permission to Watch Titanic Film 

 

 

 

Child’s name ---------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give/ do not give permission for my child to watch carefully selected clips from the film Titanic. I am aware 

that these clips may feature some sensitive language. 

Name --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Signature ------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Date ----------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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